


Please read the below details to ensure a steady flow of traffic.

Upon entering Moonan Crescent, continue to No.17, where a
memorial station will be set up. Should you wish to drop flowers,
a card or a note, please park your vehicle on the side of the park
in the middle of the circle (opposite the house) and leave your
vehicle for a few minutes to drop your flowers, card or note.

You will also have an opportunity to light a candle in
remembrance of his remarkable life. Thereafter, please return to
your vehicle, proceed immediately around the circle, and exit the
road.

The family will be behind the table to receive you; however, NO
contact will be permitted. No handshakes, hugs or any form of
physical contact. Please also remember to sanitise before you
leave your vehicle and when you return to your vehicle.

For your own safety and ours, we request that everyone strictly
and diligently abide by the Covid-19 protocols. PLEASE WEAR
YOUR MASK OVER YOUR MOUTH AND NOSE AT ALL TIMES and
ADHERE TO THE SOCIAL DISTANCING RULES.

We would like to thank you for your love, support and kindness
shown to our family thus far. We trust that we will have your full
cooperation in adhering to the above. We know how hard it is to
not offer a comforting hug, handshake and gentle touch, but
please know that we already appreciate the effort made in just
showing up to bid a final farewellfto our beloved Graeme.

Take care and God bless.



